
 
 

 
 
 

31 January 2023  

 

 

Dear families, 

 

 

Year 5 Egyptian workshop 

Wednesday 8th February 2023 

 

 
 

On Wednesday 8 February, Year 5 will have an exciting opportunity to take part in a history and geography 

morning at Laisterdyke Leadership Academy.  The children will take part in various activities which will enhance 

their learning about Egyptians. 

 

 

Children will need to wear full uniform, black school shoes and wrap up warm as they will be walking to and back 

from the venue. They will be back in time for lunch. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

  

Mrs H Haunch 

Principal 
 

    
 
 


